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Do not drink, cook with, sell, or serve “Real Water” alkaline
water
The FDA, along with the CDC and the Southern Nevada Health District, is investigating a

number of reports of acute non-viral hepatitis in the state of Nevada associated with “Real

Water” brand alkaline water.

…….

Given a lack of cooperation by the firm, FDA investigators have been unable to complete

investigations at the "Real Water" Inc. facilities in Henderson, NV and Mesa, AZ and have not

been provided with requested records. As a result, on March 23 and on March 25, FDA issued

a Demand for Records under section 414 of the Federal Food, Drug, and Cosmetic Act.

https://www.fda.gov/food/outbreaks-foodborne-illness/investigation-acute-non-viral-hepatitis-

illnesses-real-water-brand-alkaline-water-march-2021
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